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Dear Class 1, 

I’m writing to you because I had a scary bike ride tonight.
I was riding very fast down a steep, steep hill when suddenly fell straight into something very wet… it was the local pond! When this happened I thought ‘I need something on this bike to help me see’. 
This is where I need your help. I can’t think of anything I can use to help me see or be seen in the darkness. I am very creative so I can make anything you tell me to do. 

I can’t wait to hear all of your fabulous ideas. 
From
Mrs Armitage 
